
Thinking Level 4 Level 3 Level 2 Level 1

Demonstrates an
understanding of
appropriate listening
behaviour by adapting
active listening
strategies to suit a
variety of situations,
including work in groups

Demonstrates a
highly developed
understanding of
appropriate listening
behaviour by
adapting a wide
variety of listening
strategies

Demonstrates a
well-developed
understanding of
appropriate
listening behaviour
by adapting a
variety of listening
strategies

Demonstrates
some
understanding of
appropriate
listening behaviour
by adapting up to
two listening
strategies

Demonstrates
limited
understanding of
appropriate
listening behaviour

Demonstrates an
understanding of
appropriate speaking
behaviour in a variety of
situations, including
paired sharing and small-
and large-group 

Demonstrates a
highly developed
understanding of
appropriate speaking
behaviour

Demonstrates a
well-developed
understanding of
appropriate
speaking behaviour

Demonstrates
some
understanding of
appropriate
speaking behaviour

Demonstrates a
limited
understanding of
appropriate
speaking behaviour

Communicates orally in a
clear, coherent manner,
presenting ideas,
opinions and
information in a readily
understandable form

High degree of
effectiveness;
communicates with a
wide variety of
supporting details

Considerable
effectiveness;
communicates with
a variety of
supporting details
and ideas

Some
effectiveness;
communicates with
a few supporting
details and new
ideas

Limited
effectiveness;
communicates in a
simple and
understandable
form

Application Level 4 Level 3 Level 2 Level 1

Analyzes human use of
energy and natural
resources and the impact
of this use on society and
the environment

Demonstrates a high
degree of application
skills by extensive
analysis

Demonstrates
effective use of
application skills by
a complete analysis

Demonstrates
limited effective
use of application
skills by partial
analysis

Demonstrates
limited effective
use of application
skills by unfinished
analysis
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